COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

26th February, 1920.

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 24th instant respecting the steamer "UALAN* , andto
acquaint you that I am communicating with the Society's L
Surveyors at Amsterdam in regard to the date when this .
vessel was built, and I shall have pleasure in communicating
with you again shortly. » ‘

The question of the Figure "1" in the vessel's

class for equipment is being looked into.
1 am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Messrs.Gray & Hunter,
37, Mount Stuart Street,
 GARDIFF.




